
February 2018 Newsletter  

 

Hello everyone as we proudly present this issue of 2018.  We hope all resolutions 

taken are well kept and observed. The news this month is as follows: 

 

1) The Intern Mr. Tetsuki Shimaji is well placed in IDEMI and the training is 

going on smoothly. 

2) The Intern was taken for a leisure cum study tour to Ajanta and Ellora Caves 

in Aurangabad by IDEMI staff Mr. Mayur Warudkar, some photos of the 

visit is on the website.  According to Mr. Shimaji he enjoyed the trip. 

3) The members in AAAWI are busy promoting the Quality Circle program 

which is organized in Pune in association with AOTS Alumni Society of 

Central India – Pune and ABK –AOTS Dosokai Tamil Nadu along with 

AAAWI. We are expecting maximum participation from the companies in 

Mumbai. 

4) The Quality Circle program is being organized on 18th February 2018 at 

Deccan Gymkhana in Pune.  

5) We have three candidates chosen for the AOTS training program in Japan 

Mr. Dhaval Khatadia for PJCM program, Mr. Onkar Joshi for PQPS2, and 

Mr. Kamlesh Raikhere who has been selected for PPMI training program in 

AOTS Japan.  We wish them best luck. 

 


